
To:   Kara Curtis   
E-Mail:   kara.r.curtis@L3T.com
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 29, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0845-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

For operations in the 149 MHz, applicant must obtain a written consent from the following licensees or
remove this band:   
Contact: Walter H Sonnenfeldt   
Company: Orbcomm
Phone no.: 585-461-3018
Email: sonnenfeldt.walter@orbcomm.com

For operations in the 3900 and 4100 MHz, applicant must obtain a written consent from the following
licensees or remove this band:   

Call Sign:  E160087    
Licensee:  Brazos Valley Public Broadcasting Foundation
ATTN: Christopher J Sova Esq.
Phone: 202-429-8970  E-Mail: csova@lsl-law.com    
       
Call Sign:  E5848     
Licensee:  Associated Press
ATTN: MATTHEW A. SAPP
Phone: 816-654-1000  E-Mail: msapp@ap.org     
    
Call Sign:  E060096      
Licensee:  KXXV License Subsidiary, LLC
ATTN: Rebecca S Bryan
Phone: 334-206-1400  E-Mail: rbryan@raycommedia.com   

Call Sign:  E000381    
Licensee:  FOX BROADCASTING COMPANY
ATTN: Paul F Beeman
Phone: 631-951-4923  Fax: 631-951-4925     

Call Sign:  E7949    
Licensee:  RAPID COMMUNICATIONS LLC
ATTN: BELINDA J. MURPHY
Phone: 303-697-8602  Fax:   E-Mail: bmurphy@rapidcable.com    

Call Sign:  E990413    
Licensee:  Associated Press
ATTN: Oleta J Brown
Phone: 816-654-1000  Fax: 816-654-1035  E-Mail: ojbrown@ap.org    

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   November 29, 2017 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.



DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     39857


